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“Everyone succeeds at Amble Links.” 

2013 SCHOOL DIARY 

Tuesday 15th and 

Wednesday 16th 

October  

Parents Evenings 

Friday 18th October Scarecrow Competition 

Friday 18th October Parents welcome to come to 

classrooms after assembly 

to see children’s work 

 

Tuesday 22nd October PTA Discos 

Tuesday  22nd 

October 

Foundation Stage Trip to 

Howick Gardens 

Wednesday 23rd 

October 

KS2 Trip to Vindolanda and 

Roman Army Museum 

Friday 25th October Harvest Soup and Rolls 

after Assembly 

Friday 25th October Break up for Half Term. 

3.15pm 

Tuesday 12th 

November 

PTA Nearly New Toy Sale 

Monday 25th—

Wednesday 27th 

November 

Year 4 Residential to 

Robinwood Activity Centre. 

Friday 20th December Break Up for Christmas 

Holiday. 2pm 

Visit our website at: www.amblelinks.northumberland.sch.uk for lots more information!! 

Attendance for Week 5 
Our school target is 95 %  

OVERALL LAST WEEK– 95%  
Reception (Turtles)   96% 
Year 1 Jellyfish-   95% 
Year 2 Puffins –  96% 
Year 3 Sharks-   99% 
Year 4 Penguins -  90% 

Well Done  
to the Sharks! 

SCARECROW 

COMPETITION 
Please bring scarecrows to school on 

Thursday 17th 

October. We’ll 

judge them that 

evening and let you 

know who our 

favourite ones are 

in next Friday’s 

assembly. 

Artist Visit to Year 4 
This week the Y4 Penguins have 

been lucky to work with local artist, 

Elaine Porter, to create lanterns for 

the Amble Lantern Parade nearer to 

Christmas. See the website for a 

few pictures! 

STARS OF THE 

WEEK 
Eve Patterson 

Harley Stanford 

Grace Elliot 

Libby Forsyth 

Chloe Dixon 

Bobby Ireland 

FILM NIGHT 
We enjoyed another busy film night 

last week.  The children really 

seemed to enjoy Hotel Transylvania.  

As usual the hall seemed to turn 

into one big bedroom!  Thanks to the 

PTA for organising this event which 

raised over £100 for PTA funds. 

TEACHERS’ STRIKE –  

GOOD NEWS! 
You may have heard in the news about 

a proposed teachers’ strike on 17th 

October.  

You’ll be pleased to know that THIS 

WILL NOT EFFECT AMBLE LINKS 

and we will be OPEN AS USUAL on that day. 

SCHOOL SHOP  
After a 2 week break our 

School Shop is open again 

each Thursday after school 

in the hall. 

PARENTS’ 

EVENINGS 

SIGN UP WITH 

TEACHERS NOW!! 

Tuesday 15th and 

Wednesday 16th 

October. 

 

Parents’ Evening is 

also open to 

Nursery Parents. 

A Sad Farewell!! 
At the end of this half term we’ll 

be saying farewell to Mrs 

Elizabeth Martin, our lunchtime 

supervisor.  Mrs Martin has 

worked at Amble Links for many 

years as a cleaner and lunchtime 

supervisor but has decided that 

it is now time to retire. 

If you’d like to contribute 

towards a gift for Mrs Martin 

please call into the school office. 

CHRISTMAS IS COMING—ARE YOU SHOPPING ONLINE? 

Don’t forget to sign into our EasyFundraising webpage before you do your Christmas 

shopping!  Without even knowing it you could be raising money for school whilst you shop at 

your usual online stores. So far over £650 has been raised by just a few users! 

www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/amblelinkspta 
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